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Dear Parents, 

In an effort to keep up with the ever-changing world of technology and to ensure 

that our students are provided with the tools necessary to receive a thorough and 

efficient education, the Cliffside Park School District will be providing every 7-12 

grade student with a Chrome Book for the 2017-18 school year. 

Students and parents will be receiving a technology agreement, before the end of 

this school year, that must be signed and returned prior to receiving a Chrome 

Book.  Students entering grades 7 and 9 will be given their Chrome Books during 

orientations.  All other students will receive their Chrome Books during the 

opening week of school.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s principal or my 

office. 

 

Regards, 

Michael J. Romagnino  
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